
	
	
	
	
	
	
				

	
	

	
	

December	2017	–	January	2018	
Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
We greet you with thanksgiving in our hearts for a New Year to serve the Lord with the work among the dear men 
and women in the 6 houses we minister teaching and preaching the precious Word of God. It is with joy to let you 
know that in the year of 2017, we saw 14 precious souls saved and growing in the grace and knowledge of our Lord 
and Saviour Jesus Christ!! We are excited to see what the Lord will do in 2018! 
 
                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
In December, a new house opened here in Pelzer, which is very convenient for us. One of the new men, Yahya 
Alrafee, who came in the home 3 weeks ago, was saved while in prison through the Rock of Ages Prison Ministry. 
While there in prison, he completed their Bible Study courses and is well versed in the Word of God. Yahya is a real 
blessing and shares a lot in the studies. We also have a new lady that just came into the Ladies’ House Jan 31. We 
are looking forward to having Cindy in the studies next week and getting to know more about her. 
 
We had a wonderful Christmas with our family and friends. The grandchildren and great grandchildren sure made it a 
joyful time in the home!! We thank each of you that sent cards, letters and Christmas gifts to us this year. Each was 
such a blessing! 
 
Linda and I want to thank Pastor Kevin Weaver and the dear church family at Memorial Baptist Church in Rossville, 
Georgia for inviting us to preach and share the ministry on Jan 20-21. We had a wonderful time of fellowship. 
 
In closing, we want to thank each of our supporting churches for your faithful monthly financial support and prayers 
for our ministry. May God richly bless each of you and your church. 
 
God bless until our next prayer letter!! 
 
In Christ, 
Bro. Randall & Sis Linda 
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On Dec 7, Gary Cagle accepted Christ as his personal Saviour after 
the evening study. We always give the men and women a KJV Bible 
after they accept Christ as their personal Saviour. Gary is growing in 
the Lord and going to church services with us on Sunday and 
Wednesday as well as 3 other men from houses.	

	


